
 

Please note, if your child attends Nursery this is only available for those who 
usually attend Nursery for lunch on a Thursday. 

Thursday 18th January 

On this day in 1882, A. A. Milne, the author of the Winnie-the-Pooh 

stories was born.  To celebrate this, we will be having a Teddy Bear 

Picnic lunch in school.   

 

 

 

If your child usually has a packed lunch but would like to have this 

specially prepared picnic dinner, please return the form below to the 

School Office by Monday 15th January.  If your child is already on 

dinners please DO NOT return this form. 

This will be free for pupils in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, as well as 

for those eligible for Free School Meals. The cost for pupils in 

Nursery, Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be £2.00.  This can be paid for 

by cash or on Parentpay – please note, if your child is already on 

school dinners you do not have to pay the extra £2.00. 

 

Teddy Bear Picnic Lunch – Thursday 18th January 

Child’s Name:        

Class:        

Pupils in Nursery, Year 3, 4, 5 or 6 and not eligible for Free School 

Meals only 

£2.00 enclosed 

I will pay on Parentpay 

 

Signed(Parent/Carer):                    
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